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Dear Director Howland:

I am a resident of Lebanon and am very concerned that petitions for a gas franchise by both
Liberty Utilities and Valley Green are under consideration by the PUC. There is clearly no
demand for this damaging fossil fuel resource in the Upper Valley. Rather, both Lebanon and
Hanover are working to accomplish widespread use ofrenewable energy resources.

Approving the petitions by Liberty Utilities and Valley Green would be a clear step in the wrong
direction (backward). Please do not approve these petitions!

Sincerely,

Kathleen Beckett
4 High Street
Apt 2
Lebanon, NH 03766


